
 

The next public meeting of the Steering Group will be held on 

Tuesday 28th January 

in Charlestown School.  The meeting will start after the monthly Parish 
Council meeting which starts at 6pm.  The NDP section should start at 

about 7 pm 

 

                                          

     

We are now close to sending our Plan to Cornwall Council for their teams to inspect 
it.  After any suggestions for change or any additions have been incorporated there 
will still be plenty of opportunity for anyone to add their thoughts and suggestions.  
Once that is done there will be a Parish-wide referendum before it goes back for a 
final inspection.   

When we submit the material to the Council it will also be available on the website - 
www.carlyon-pc.gov.uk  Much of it is on the newly revamped site already if anyone 
cares to take a look. We are aware that not everyone has access to a computer so we are 
arranging for some printed material to be available at a venue we will let you know about 
later.  In the meantime don’t hesitate to get in touch with Julie Larter, the parish clerk, who 
can help you with anything you need.  Her contact details are on the notice boards. We do 
need your comments on any aspect of what you have seen, heard or read. Those comments 
can be emailed to carlyonplan@btinternet.com 

We appreciate hearing as many views as possible at our monthly meetings and there 
is also an opportunity to ask the Steering Group any questions you may have.  

January 2020 


